
Information for the persons living outside Japan who have been 
covered under the Japanese pension system 
 

From August 2017, you may be eligible for Japanese old age pension if you have 10 years 

or more of valid coverage periods, instead of 25 years.  

For more information, please visit the following website (Japan Pension Service). 

http://www.nenkin.go.jp/international/english/index.files/leaflet.pdf 
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